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The Parish of St. Agatha 
 Milton ~ Quincy, MA October 7–8, 2023 

Daily Masses: 
Monday -  
Saturday: 9:00 am * 

Sunday Masses: 
Saturday:  4:30 pm * 
Sunday: 7:30 am 
 9:30 am * 
 11:30 am 
 5:00 pm 
 Also livestreamed on our 

website.  

Holy Days: 
As announced. 
 There are assistive devices 

for the hearing impaired 
available in the Sacristy 
before all Masses. 

 Low gluten hosts are 
available. Please see priest 
before Mass if needed. 

Office Hours 
Monday – Friday 9am-4pm 
432 Adams Street 
Milton, MA 02186 

ST. AGATHA SCHOOL 

440 Adams Street 
Milton, MA 02186 

MASS SCHEDULE 

ST. AGATHA RECTORY 

Please visit our Centennial pages 
on our website! 

www.StAgathaParish.org/100 

St. Agatha Parish is a Christian Community of Catholics from Milton, Quincy 
and beyond, whose Mission is to demonstrate Love by: 

 proclaiming and celebrating God’s Presence on earth; 

 being open and welcoming to all;  

 reaching out to our sisters and brothers near and far; providing 
opportunities for prayer, service, education and recreation. 

 In living this Mission, we accept our responsibility 
for giving witness to the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

MISSION STATEMENT There will be speakers at Mass 
this weekend regarding the 

upcoming Grand Annual collection. 

Masks are optional inside the church. 
Please visit our website for more 

COVID-related information.  

Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 7–8—Year A 

This Week’s Readings can be found at  
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/100823.cfm 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/100823.cfm
http://www.StAgathaParish.org/100
https://www.stagathaparish.org/
https://www.stagathaparish.org/updated-covid-19-safety-protocols


Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time Milton—Quincy 

Saint Agatha Parish 
Phone: 617-698-2439 
Fax: 617-698-1517 
Email: Rectory@StAgathaParish.org 
Parish Website: StAgathaParish.org 

Clergy 
Rev. William B. Palardy, Pastor 
Rev. Jiwon Yoon, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Daniel F. Sullivan 
Deacon Kevin P. Martin Jr. 

Parish Administration 
Mr. Adam Leskow, Director of Finance and Operations 
Ms. Dale Blanchard, Operations Assistant 
Ms. Eileen Callahan, 
Bulletin Editor/Administrative Assistant 
Mrs. Jean Curley, Administrative Assistant 

Music Ministry 
MusicDirector@StAgathaParish.org 
Mrs. Julie Fay, Director of Music and Parish Organist 

Saint Agatha Faith Formation 

Grades 1-6 
Phone: 617-696-1388 
Email: FaithFormation@StAgathaParish.org 
Mrs. Beth Peterson, Director 
Mrs. Jenn Caputo, Administrative Assistant  

Grade 7-10 & Young Church Ministry 
Phone: 617-696-8978 
Email: 
 YoungChurchMinistry@StAgathaParish.org 
Mrs. Helen Waring, Coordinator 

Saint Agatha School 
Phone: 617-696-3548 
Fax: 617-696-6288 
Email: School@StAgathaParish.org 
School Website: StAgatha.org 

School Administration 

Mr. Gregg Chambers, Principal 
Mrs. Joan Brown, Tuition Coordinator 

October 
1–26 

Personal Care products for Quincy 
Interfaith Social Services: NEW/
UNOPENED FULL-SIZE: Soap, 
Moisturizer, Shampoo, Conditioner, 
Deodorant, Toothbrushes, Toothpaste, 
Dental Floss, Disposable Razors, and 
Shaving Cream. No hotel/travel size 
toiletries. Collection bins will be in the 
Gathering Space and outside the Faith 
Formation Office (lower level of the rectory).  

How Can I Help? 

MON Oct 9: JON 1:1—2:1-2, 11 / LK 10:25-37 

TUE Oct 10: JON 3:1-10 / LK 10:38-42 

WED Oct 11: JON 4:1-11 / LK 11:1-4 

THUR Oct 12: MAL 3:13-20b / LK 11:5-13 

FRI Oct 13: JI 1:13-15; 2:1-2 / LK 11:15-26 

SAT Oct 14: JI 4:12-21 / LK 11:27-28 

THIS WEEK’S READINGS 

THEME: Whatever is good and true, think about these 
things.  

As you hear the word proclaimed today, what admonition 
of Paul’s catches your ear? What line of this reading 
touches your heart?  

Reading II: PHIL 4: 6-9 

Brothers and sisters: 
Have no anxiety at all, but in everything, 
by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, 
make your requests known to God. 
Then the peace of God that surpasses all understanding 
will guard your hearts and minds in Christ Jesus. 

Finally, brothers and sisters, 
whatever is true, whatever is honorable, 
whatever is just, whatever is pure, 
whatever is lovely, whatever is gracious, 
if there is any excellence 
and if there is anything worthy of praise, 
think about these things. 
Keep on doing what you have learned and received 
and heard and seen in me. 
Then the God of peace will be with you.  

Pastoral Planning 
October 8 ~ Twenty-seventh Sunday 
 in Ordinary Time 

“Have no anxiety at all, but in everything, by prayer and 
petition, with thanksgiving, make your requests known to 
God.” Once again, St. Paul is direct in his teaching which 
is so relevant as we strive to live as faith-filled disciples 
in a world that promotes attitudes that are counter to the 
way Christ calls us to live! Establishing a pattern of daily 
prayer, even if only ten minutes a day, gives us a greater 
ability to face life’s anxieties and difficulties. We also 
need to give thanks for the good things that may be 
overlooked. St. Paul knows the fruit that is borne from 
prayer, “Then the God of peace will be with you.” How 
might you pass this simple practice of daily prayer to 
another so that they might come to know God’s peace? 

FEATURED WEEKLY READING 

mailto:Rectory@StAgathaParish.org
mailto:MusicDirector@StAgathaParish.org
mailto:FaithFormation@StAgathaParish.org
mailto:YoungChurchMinistry@StAgathaParish.org
mailto:School@StAgathaParish.org
https://www.stagathaparish.org/
https://stagatha.org/
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/100923.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/101023.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/101123.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/101223.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/101323.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/101423.cfm


Rectory@StAgathaParish.org October 7–8, 2023 

A Note from Our Pastor, 
Inasmuch as I won’t be preaching at the 
Masses this weekend, I did want to share with 
you some thoughts about the Word of God that 
we’ll hear at the weekend Masses, as well as 
other Scriptural texts that I thought would be 
informative for us. 

“Use it or lose it!”—this is a proverb worth remembering. 
Years ago when I taught Ecclesiastical Latin to seminarians 
who were in St. Clement’s Seminary College at St. John’s 
Seminary in Brighton, I often encouraged the seminarians to 
pick up a copy of the Bible in Latin and every day read from 
that Bible the Gospel for Mass so that they wouldn’t lose 
their facility in the language they’ve spent so much time and 
energy in mastering, once their formal course work was 
over. If they don’t continue to use the language they’ve 
learnt, they’ll lose it. So, use it or lose it. Or for people 
getting along in years, if they don’t get enough exercise or 
do some walking, they’ll likely lose some mobility and find 
getting around even more difficult. “Use it or lose it.” Well, 
God’s word to us today gives a similar message. If we don’t 
make good use of the blessings entrusted to us by God, we’ll 
lose these blessings—and in fact, they’ll be taken away from 
us and given to others. Use it or lose it; produce or perish—
these are proverbs containing a good bit of common sense. 
The prophet Isaiah criticizes the people of Judah and 
Jerusalem for failing to produce the justice, righteousness, 
and holiness that God demanded of them. Like a vineyard 
master who expends time, effort, energy, and resources in 
caring for his vineyard only to have it yield wild grapes 
which were good for nothing, God gave so much to His 
chosen people—delivering them from slavery in Egypt, 
providing them with food and drink while they wandered in 
the desert, making them victorious in battles with their 
enemies, giving them a land in which to live, and commands 
by which to direct their lives—God did all this and much 
more besides—only to have His people fail to return His love 
and care by turning to worship foreign gods and selfishly 
amassing wealth while neglecting to care for the needy and 
downtrodden right in their very midst. They failed to produce 
good fruit, despite all of the attention and effort God had 
lavished upon them. For such a failure, God threatens to 
deprive them of their privileged place in His sight. 
According to Matthew the Evangelist, Jesus uses the same 
example of the vineyard, but this time the emphasis is on the 
tenant farmers who work the vineyard. In this parable it’s not 
the grapes of the vineyard, but the workers of the vineyard 
who have turned sour. The tenant farmers acted violently 
against the servants and even the son of the landlord and ended 
up being replaced by more reputable employees. Like those 
tenant farmers, the religious leaders of Jesus’ day had failed to 
cultivate and care for the people entrusted to their care by God, 

and indeed had treated God’s messengers, the prophets, badly 
and would even put Jesus, God’s own Son, to death. As a 
result, Jesus says, “The kingdom of God will be taken away 
from you and given to a people that will produce its fruit.” 
My friends, you and I are that new people that God expects 
to produce good fruit. To use the image of St. Paul in the 
Letter to the Romans, God has grafted us on to the fertile 
olive tree of Israel. How blessed we are as Catholics to have 
solid Jewish roots. The people of Israel were the first to hear 
the word of God, they produced men and women outstanding 
in holiness and faith—people like Abraham and Sarah, 
Moses and Deborah, Ruth and Elijah. Thanks to the Jewish 
people we have the books of our Old Testament, a moral 
code in the 10 Commandments, and a Savior Jesus Christ the 
Jewish child of a Jewish Mother, and we call Him the Son of 
God and the Savior of the world. How blessed we are to be 
given a share in that glorious Jewish heritage. 
And how many other blessings are ours as well!—we can 
call God our Father and confidently approach God in prayer, 
we can read God’s word to us in the Scripture, we can find 
guidance and direction in our lives also from the preaching 
and example of Jesus Christ and from the moral teaching of 
our church. We don’t have to fend for ourselves as isolated 
individuals, but are provided with strength and support from 
our sisters and brothers in the community of the church. 
God’s own loving presence and power are constantly 
available to us in the church’s sacramental life—new life in 
Christ in baptism, the gift of the Holy Spirit in Confirmation, 
mercy and healing in the Sacraments of Penance and the 
Anointing of the Sick, and the very Body of Jesus Christ in 
the Eucharist. But these blessings are ours, not so that we 
might sit back on our laurels and congratulate ourselves. No, 
as the Scriptures today very strongly warn us—God looks at 
all the blessings we’ve received and expects us to yield a 
rich harvest, to bear abundant fruit. 
In his letter to the Galatians St. Paul gives us an idea of the 
kind of harvest God expects, of the kind of good fruit God 
wants us to yield: The effects of God’s presence in our lives, 
the result of all God’s efforts in our regard are the fruits of 
the Holy Spirit which include charity, joy, peace, kindness, 
generosity, faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control. God 
has given each of us so much and will continue to pour out 
His loving mercy and grace on those who call upon Him. 
Each one of us is in partnership with Jesus Christ to whom 
we have been joined from the moment of our baptism, but 
this earthly life of ours, yours and mine, has an expiration 
date known only to God. Let’s use it, and not lose it; let’s 
produce, and not perish. 

Have a blessed week! Fr. Palardy 

Weekly 
Budget 

Sep 30-Oct 1 
In-Pew 

Collection 

Sep 30-Oct 1 
Mail in 

Drop off 
Electronic 
Collection 

$11,600 $6,799 $575 $3,927 

Sep 30-Oct 1 
Total 

Offertory 

$11,301 

Weekly 
Difference 

($299) 

Total 
Difference 

YTD 

($7,900) 

The Rectory 
Offices will be 
closed on 
Monday, 
October 9th for 
the holiday. 

The second collection for the Holy Father and Missionary 
Efforts totaled $3,389. 

Weekly Offertory Report 

mailto:Rectory@StAgathaParish.org


Grand Annual to Begin! 
St. Agatha Parish is a place of welcome, love and 
forgiveness thanks to the generosity of so many in our 
parish. As we launch the 2023 Grand Annual, we are 
reminded of the long history of generous support for this 
appeal. Contributing parishioners make possible all of 
our ministries in addition to funding on-going 
maintenance, staffing, programs, salaries, benefits, 
insurances and other expenses paid by the parish. 

The Grand Annual collection allows us to continue 
capital improvements and on-going maintenance at the 
parish. This year we have begun to replace the sound 
system in the Upper Church, and the lighting in 
Gathering Space, and will address a major expense by 
replacing the air conditioning unit for the Upper Church 
since the current air conditioner unit is on its last legs, so 
to speak.  

If possible, we ask you to consider a gift of $500 or 
more. This could be done with 3 monthly installments. 
Some have the ability to do much more and some less. 
We ask only that you give to the best of your ability. 
Please return the enclosed Grand Annual gift card 
indicating your gift. You may place it in the Sunday 
Collection if you are able to be with us at Mass or return 
it to the parish by mail. 

Thank you for your support! 

www.facebook.com/stagathaparishmiltonquincy Saint Agatha Parish 

For the two week period of October 8–21, 
the Vigil Candle above the Tabernacle 
will be lit in memory of Lloyd Heath 
Francis Hill Sr., donated by his beloved 
wife, Peggy and their family. May the light 
of God’s love surround you. 

Boys and girls of all ages are invited to register 
for St. Agatha Parish Basketball. Sign ups for 
the In-House League are done solely online 
on the parish website. Registration for the 
league is now open. Registration will close 
when the maximum number of players has 
been reached. The link is available on the 
parish home page (www.stagathaparish.org) 
or click here if reading this bulletin online. 

The basketball program is open to all 
parishioners as well as students of St. Agatha 
School. The program is divided into age 
groups ranging from Pee-Wee (Grades K-2) 

and going all the way through Grade 8. The In-House program 
runs all day on Saturday and on Sunday afternoons. The fee is 
$90 per child with a maximum of $180 per family. The fee will 
include a new tee-shirt. The In-House League season starts on 
November 4th for all age groups and ends on February 11th, 2024. 

The Travel League registration is also done online. The Travel 
program is divided into age groups from Grade 3 through Grade 
12. Registration for the Travel League is now open and will
end on October 16th. The Travel League season starts on
November 30th and ends in March/April, 2024. Try-outs for the
Travel League will take place on November 2nd from 6-9pm and
November 5th from 2-8pm. The registration fee for the Travel
League will be $200 per player. New uniforms are not included in
the registration fee but you may purchase one when you register
for $60 per uniform.

Our goal is to teach basketball skills in a fun and safe 
environment while learning to compete with good sportsmanship. 
The program has been extremely popular in the past, and the 
capacity at some grade levels has been reached quickly. It will be 
important to sign up as early as you can to ensure availability, as 
late registrations will only be accepted on a space available basis. 
There will be a late fee of $15 for any late registrations. 

We are also in need of volunteers to help coordinate the program 
and coach our many in-house and travel teams. The program has 
served nearly 500 youngsters in past years, but we are only able 
to do this with the help of many great people that are willing to 
share their time to help form our youth. If you are a parent of a 
child that is signing up for the program, there will be an option to 
select on the online registration form if you are interested in 
coaching/volunteering. A member of our Sports Advisory Board 
will then be contacting you with more information. There will be a 
CORI/training meeting on October 17th from 6-8pm in the Gym for 
all volunteers. For volunteering/coaching for the Travel League or 
for more information about the program, please email: 
stagscyohoop@gmail.com. 

Adoration at St. Agatha Parish 

There is Adoration in the Chapel on 
Fridays following the 9:00am Mass, from 
approximately 9:30am–1:00pm as well as 
Wednesday evenings from 6:30–8:00pm. 

Baptism: Twice a month on Sunday at 1:00pm. Please check 
our website under the Sacraments tab for available dates and 
for more information. If you have already scheduled your child’s 
Baptism and need to reschedule (or to ask any other questions), 
please call or email the Rectory. 

Reconciliation: Saturday afternoons from 3:30-4:15pm (prior 
to the 4:30pm Mass) in the Reconciliation Room in the Chapel. 
Reconciliation is also available by appointment with one of our 
priests by calling the rectory to schedule. 

Marriage: Call one of the parish priests or deacons. 
Arrangements are ordinarily to be made at least 6 months 
before the proposed marriage. 

SACRAMENTAL CELEBRATIONS 

Tickets available through Oct. 8. Sellout expected. 

Visit: MAProLife.org/50 or call 617-242-4199 

Celebrate life! 

Reserve your seat at 
The Massachusetts 

Citizens for Life 
50th Anniversary Gala 

with keynote speaker 
Dr. Ben Carson. 

Saturday, Oct. 14 
at the Newton Marriott 

http://www.facebook.com/stagathaparishmiltonquincy
http://www.stagathaparish.org
mailto:stagscyohoop@gmail.com
https://www.stagathaparish.org/baptism
https://www.masscitizensforlife.org/50
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FAITH FORMATION UPDATES 

Office Email: FaithFormation@StAgathaParish.org 
Office Phone: 617-696-1388 

Welcome to WEEK 4 of the Faith Formation Year!! ALL 
children in the program should COMPLETE CHAPTER 
4 THIS WEEK. 

Grade 1:  We Care for God’s Creatures 
Grade 2:  We Celebrate and Care for all Creation 
Grade 3:  We Care for the Earth 
Grade 4:  We Promise to Care for the Earth 
Grade 5:  We Protect the Environment 

Please support our October Christian Service Project. 
Faith Formation is collecting the following NEW/
UNOPENED FULL-SIZE personal care products for 
Quincy Interfaith Social Services: Soap, Moisturizer, 
Shampoo, Conditioner, Deodorant, Toothbrushes, 
Toothpaste, Dental Floss, Disposable Razors, and 
Shaving Cream. No hotel/travel size toiletries. 
Collection bins are available in the Gathering Space and 
outside the Faith Formation Office located at the back of 
the rectory on the lower level. We will be collecting 
donations through Thursday, October 26. By supplying 
our neighbors with these personal care items, we are also 
providing them with dignity and a sense of self-worth. 
Thank you for your help! 

For those who have registered, Faith Formation’s 
ENCOUNTER Evening is this Wednesday, October 11 
from 5:00 to 6:30 PM in the Gathering Space. The 
theme of the evening will be “Pasta and Prayer, all about 
the Rosary.” 

Our next Bottle and Can Drive is Wednesday, October 
18. Drop your donations off at Barn 432 (the white
garages) any time from 9:30 AM to 5:30 PM. All
proceeds will go towards the BELIEVE and
ENCOUNTER FAMILY DINNERS. Thank you for your
continued support of our bottle and can drives!

Please check out Youth Ministry resources 
on Email, Instagram (@staggiesmilton) and 
Facebook (St. Agatha Youth Ministry). 

CONFIRMATION & YOUNG CHURCH MINISTRY 

Confirmation Registration is open! For information on the 
program and to register, visit the St. Agatha Parish website 
(www.stagathaparish.org). 

 

BOTTLE & CAN DRIVE 
Wednesday ● October 18 

Drop-off any time 
between 9:30am-5:30pm 

@ white garages behind the rectory 
Supporting Faith Formation activities 

Please remember that only returnable bottles & cans 
with MA deposit imprints can be accepted. Thanks! 

Parent Meetings for children receiving the Sacraments 
of First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion in 
2024 will take place on Tuesday, October 24 at 1:00 & 
6:00 PM and on Wednesday, October 25 at 6:00 PM. This 
meeting is for parents only. Parents will receive an email 
on Monday, October 9 to register for the meeting of their 
choice. 

There was a full house for the 
First BELIEVE Night of the 
Faith Formation year. The 
theme of the evening was 
“Franks and Forgiveness”. 
Families gathered for 
“franks” (hot dogs) and 
activities surrounding the 
Gospel Message on 
forgiveness. 

St. Agatha Parish prays the rosary on Monday 
through Saturday mornings starting at 8:30am 
(before the 9:00am Mass) in the Chapel. Bring 
your rosary and join us. 

http://www.StAgathaParish.org
mailto:FaithFormation@StAgathaParish.org
http://www.stagathaparish.org


SAINT AGATHA SCHOOL 

Attention To All AFG 
Do you have a loved one struggling with alcoholism? 

Please join us in the St. Agatha School music room as we 
share our experience, strength and hope. 

The next meeting will be 
Wednesday, October 11th from 6:30 to 7:15 pm 

The weekly meetings have resumed. 
For more information please contact the rectory, 
rectory@stagathaparish.org or 617-698-2439. 

Saturday 
  9:00am 
  4:30pm 

October 7 
7th Anniversary 
9th Anniversary 

 
Ben Baranowski 
Robert Daly 

Sunday 
   7:30am 
   9:30am 
 
 11:30am 
   5:00pm 

October 8 
For the 

Memorial 
 
3rd Anniversary 
2nd Anniversary 

 
Parishioners of St. Agatha 
Joseph Corcoran, Mary 
Corcoran and Claire Carten 
Lillian Letson 
Maureen Howley 

Monday 
   9:00am 

October 9 
Special Intention 

Columbus Day/ 
Indigenous Peoples Day 
Cameron Family 

Tuesday 
   9:00am 

October 10 
Birth. Memorial 

 
Keith Beers 

Wednesday 
   9:00am 

October 11 
1st Anniversary 

 
Ralph Archibald 

Thursday 
   9:00am 

October 12 
Memorial 

 
Mary Joseph & Ellen Reese 

Friday 
   9:00am 

October 13 
Memorial 
 

 
Mary F. & William J. 
Fitzgerald 

Saturday 
  9:00am 
  4:30pm 

October 14 
Anniversary 
17th Anniversary & 
3rd Anniversary 

 
Patrick & Winnie Farragher 
Kevin Rosado Sr. & Kerry 
Ann Rosado 

Sunday 
   7:30am 
   9:30am 
 11:30am 
   5:00pm 

October 15 
Memorial 

For the 
8th Anniversary 
3rd Anniversary 

 
Lloyd Heath Francis Hill Sr. 
Parishioners of St. Agatha 
Michael J. Costello 
Katelyn O’Sullivan 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Masses are celebrated weekday and Saturday mornings at 
9:00am and on Saturday at 4:30pm and Sunday at 7:30am, 

9:30am 11:30am and 5:00pm. The Masses on 
Saturday at 4:30pm and Sunday (Family Mass) at 9:30am 
and weekdays/Saturday at 9:00am are also livestreamed on 
our website. The scheduled Mass intentions are announced at 

these Masses and remembered in prayer. 

Reconciliation is available on Saturday afternoons, 
from 3:30-4:15pm (prior to the 4:30pm Mass) 

in the Reconciliation Room in the Chapel. 
It is also available by appointment with one of our priests 

by calling the rectory. 

Saint Agatha School recently 
introduced the “Choose to be Nice” 
curriculum to the students and faculty  
which focuses on the nine important values of respect, 
kindness, acceptance, teamwork, honesty, responsibility, 
friendship, patience, and courage. This curriculum 
guides students to evaluate their interactions with peers 
and make choices based on these values and was made 
possible with the support of our generous donors to the 
“Fund-A-Need” initiative at our most recent auction. 
Thank you for your support of this important curriculum. 

Saint Agatha School ● Dining for Dollars 
Lunch ● Dinner ● Take-Out 

Monday, October 9th 

 

Saint Agatha School Gym 
440 Adams Street ● Milton, MA 

Archbishop Williams High School, Boston College High 
School, Boston Trinity Academy, Cardinal Spellman High 
School, Cathedral High School, Catholic Memorial, CATS 

Academy Boston, Cristo Rey Boston High School, 
Fontbonne Academy, Montrose School, Newton Country 

Day, Notre Dame Academy–Hingham, Roxbury Latin 
School, St. Sebastian’s School, Thayer Academy, The 
Woodward School, Ursuline Academy, Winsor School 

and Xaverian Brothers High School 

Sponsored by: Saint Agatha School 
The following high schools will be attending 

– as of September 26, 2023 – 

High School 
Night 

Monday, October 16, 2023 
6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 

mailto:rectory@stagathaparish.org
https://www.stagathaparish.org/livestream
https://www.brickandbeam617.com/


Massachusetts

CatholicMatch.com/MA

	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Publication Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 St Agatha, Milton, MA	 03-4001

WILLARD STREET COLLISION & AUTO CENTER
Collision Repairs • Mechanical Service • Rentals

Approved by Insurance Companies
Jay Galvin & Phyllis Ash Are Ready to Help You

Also Quality Pre-Owned Vehicles
248 Willard St., Quincy, MA	  617-471-7072

	 TRANSITIONS LLC
	 Use our helping hands to organize and process your 
	 loved one's home during a time of change.
	 • Develop a strategic reduction plan with family and involved parties
	 • Organize and sort belongings for review • Acquire valuations as necessary
	 • Disperse via auction, consignment or estate sale
	 • Dispose of unwanted large and small items

Call, Text or Email Lisa or Julie
(617) 690-7974

transitioning.mom@gmail.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Bill Ames

 
bames@4LPi.com 

(800) 477-4574 x6424

W.C. CANNIFF & SONS, INC.
Monuments Since 1896

617-323-3690
www.CanniffMonuments.com

canniffmonuments@aol.com
531 Cummins Highway, Roslindale

WE BUY GOLD, SILVER, 
DIAMONDS, COINS, 

ESTATE JEWELRY & MORE
PRIVATE APPOINTMENTS AVAILABLE

(617) 479-GOLD
509 Beale St. • Quincy, MA 02169

http://www.CanniffMonuments.com
mailto:canniffmonuments@aol.com
mailto:transitioning.mom@gmail.com
mailto:bames@4LPi.com
http://www.4lpi.com
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D O N A D I O
ENVIRONMENTAL 

SERVICE, INC.

Braintree:
(781) 849-6164

Boston:
(781) 953-0461

ANTHONY P. DONADIO

Haz Waste Disposal
Soil Recycling
Remediation

21E Assessments • LSP

UNDERGROUND TANK REMOVALS

Monuments • Markers
Cemetery Lettering a Specialty

617-696-2214

Philip D. Murphy, Esq.Philip D. Murphy, Esq.
JD, LLM (Taxation), Certified Elder Law Attorney

Law Office of Philip D. Murphy

Specializing in Elder and Special Needs
Law, Estate Planning and Probate

1050 Canton Avenue
Milton, MA 02186

Phone: (617) 273-5602
Fax: (617) 273-5603
Cell (617) 548-7972

pdmlaw@comcast.net

The Most Important Number in Real Estate

	 617-699-7179
	 www.keatingbrokerage.com

	 Kevin G. Keating

354 Turnpike St, Ste. 303
Canton, MA

Free Estimates!
• Certified Installers
• Fully Insured

   ROOFING         SIDING         DECKING       WINDOWS
No Interest with No Payments for 1 full year! • Up to 20% OFF!

CALL OUR OFFICE TODAY 617.941.3316
www.CapitalConstructionContracting.com

HOMEOWNERS 
 AUTO
LIFE

BUSINESS
As an

Independent
Insurance 
Agent,we 
represent 

you.

McDonaldInsAgency.com
82 Willard Street • Quincy, MA 02169

Advanced Funeral Planning
and Services

617-696-4200
www.alfreddthomas.com

326 Granite Avenue, Milton, MA 02186

Monuments • Markers 
Lettering
Dan Tarpey

617-827-9433
dantarpey@celticmonument.com

www.celticmonument.com

To Honor, To Remember

East Milton Square & Dorchester Lower Mills • 617-698-6264
Dolan & Chapman |  617-696-6612  |  www.dolanfuneral.com

funeral homes  & cremation services

FOUNDATION • WATER • SEWER 
DRIVEWAYS • RETAINING WALLS 

SNOW PLOWING
O: (617)472-2020 • C: (617)293-7660

53 Gilbert Street • Quincy

(781) 835-8864

Leaf Clean-ups • Lawn Maintenance 
 Every Landscape Service

masslawnpros.com

Milton’s Leading Expert

617.696.6100
paulrege@kelleyrege.com

PAUL REGE Over 37 Years
Experience
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